Purbrook Horticultural Society

Established 1940

2020 Inter Schools Trophy Competition ENTRY FORM

Our 2020 Inter Schools Competition is open again. All entry forms need to be completed and returned to -
MRS L PIDDINGTON [PHS] 40 WESTBROOK GROVE, WATERLOOVILLE PO7 5HX

Tel 023 9226 1149

BEFORE 01/01/2020

To be eligible for inclusion in this competition.

Each year the competition is open to places of education in our region -
1. Preschools

2. Primary Schools

3. Senior Schools

4. Schools for Special Needs - [Special Needs Schools may choose a category they feel most suitable and will be
judged within that category on an equal basis]

This years’ class entries are displayed on this website page here:

http://www.purbrookhorticulturalsociety.org.uk/schools/

Take a look, and then decide which class or classes your school would like to participate in. (Schools can
enter for either 1, 2, 3, 4 or ALL 5 classes) if they wish to. Then complete the form on the next page, and
send it back before the competition closing date shown above to Mrs Lynda Piddington.

SENDING IN YOUR ACTUAL ENTRY:

Before the 29t May 2020 label and carefully transport the items, you have entered on the competition
form to the following address: -

Mrs Piddington [PHS]
40 Westbrook Grove
Waterlooville

PO7 5HX



Inter Schools Trophy Competition ENTRY FORM

Complete this entry form now and return it to us BEFORE the closing entry date

NAME OF SCHOOL:

ADDRESS OF SCHOOL:

EMAIL OF SCHOOL:

CONTACT TELEPHONE NUMBER:

CATEGORY OF SCHOOL

[If special needs School please choose the
most suitable class that students will be
comfortable in entering for]

Choose the Class (or classes) your school is entering into this competition. Please circle
each class as applicable for your entry:

CLASS ENTERED: 1 2 3 4 5

PRINT THIS FORM and send it back to us now.

SENDING IN YOUR ACTUAL ENTRY — DO NOT SEND IT NOW!

Please refer to page 1 of this document which tells you when to send in the actual entry your school has chosen,
and where it should be sent to.

If you need help, just ask.



